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Camp 
Camp was a raging success with all students 
and staff pushing their physical limits and 
having an enormous amount of fun.    
 
Inter-School Challenge Day 
Yesterday saw us host other schools and 
agencies in a day of fun and friendship. The day 
was run with 3 competitive themes. Pinewood 
Derby, Handball and Minute to Win It. Many 
medals, trophies and prizes were won by all 
schools.  
We again thank Woolworths for the lovely BBQ 
lunch and also Mr Kuchling our Director of 
schools for attending and joining in the 
Pinewood Derby.  
 
Safety 
Please! We have pleaded and begged parents 
this year to assist us by adhering to a few basic 
safety procedures. 

1. If you park on the opposite side of the 
road to the school, please get out of your 
car and walk across the road, take your 
child’s hand and assist them to cross the 
road safely. Do not call or wave them 
across from the other side.  

2. Do not do a U-Turn in front of the school 
it is double unbroken lines therefore it is 
not only extremely dangerous but also 
illegal. 

3. Staff are responsible for every child and 
we take this seriously- please advise the 
office if you are allowing someone else to 

pick up your child or any changes to 
regular routine. 

4. Please use the pedestrian path at all 
times for access to and from the school- 
not the driveway.  

 
 
We are currently reviewing and trialling a few 
different end of day procedures to increase our  
pedestrian safety.  Please co-operate with staff 
so we can keep your children safe. 
 
Yours In Education 
Tania Gilchrist 

 

What’s on at CPS 

 
 
 
 

 

 Term 4 
December Week 8 
Tues 3rd P&C Meeting  @ 6pm 
 Week 9 
Mon 9th –   
Frid 13th 

School Swimming Scheme  

Thurs 12th Coopernook PS Presentation Night 
Frid 13th End of Year Assembly   9.00am 
 Week 10 
Mon 16th Swimming Carnival – Kendall Pool 
Wed 18th Last day of school for students 

http://www.coopernook-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
mailto:coopernook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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Next P& C Meeting 

Next meeting is Tuesday 3rd December @ 6pm in the 
TANK Room.  

We always welcome new parents and citizens so please 
come along to our next meeting and share any ideas 
you may have.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

P&C News 
November 2019 

 
CHRISTMAS HAMPER/RAFFLE 

 

Christmas is fast approaching and as is P&C tradition we 
will be holding our annual Christmas Raffle.  

Each family should have received a book of raffle tickets 
to sell – these were sent home Tuesday.  

The raffle will be drawn at the presentation night on 
12th December.  

One of the prizes in the raffle is a Christmas Hamper. 

We would appreciate any donations that families can 
make towards the hamper.  

Donations can be made from today and can be dropped 
in the basket in the office.  

https://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.konga.com%2Fproduct%2Fchristmas-hamper-3766808&psig=AOvVaw38gGKPUj2HSJU7EyVKAToz&ust=1573125237971000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCMDYrau61eUCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAM

